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The Continuing Saga of Superconductivity

by Drs. Maru and Paul Grant

1:00 - 1:55 pm
Friday Sept 16, 2011
Room 3201

Perhaps you have heard of levitation, zero resistance, and other amazing claims attributed to superconductivity.
100 years after its discovery this phenomenon is still not completely understood. Dr. Maru Grant,

Ohlone College chemistry professor together with her husband Dr. Paul Grant, both experienced researchers,
will review the fascinating history of superconductivity, its enormous impact on science and society

today and to come, ranging from medical imaging and diagnosis, to the promise of a future sustainable

energy enterprise.



